
Are you a grad student with a disability   
or a grad student studying disability?
Grab your coffee or beverage of choice and check out the NCCSD’s new Grad Chat 
 to meet peers, network, and discuss issues that are important to you as students, 
instructors, researchers, writers, or humans in general.

1st and 3rd Thursdays each month
Starting April 6, 2023 @ 3 p.m. CT  
(1 p.m. PT, 2 p.m. MT, and 4 p.m. ET)
Zoom ID: 892 9053 5107

NCCSD is funded by a grant from the US Dept. of Education to the University of Minnesota’s Institute on Community Integration (P116D210002)
For alternate formats, contact NCCSD@ahead.org.




